
 

In an effort to improve your online experience with PaySchools, we have created new checkout pages.  

The pages have a clean look and are easier to use.   

  



The New Checkout Page Where You Can Use Either an E-check or a Credit/Debit Card  

 

  



The New Credit/Debit Card Payment Page  

 

  



The Receipt Page 

 

Thank you for using PaySchools for your student’s fees.   


